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LAX Security Badge Office 

Notes  From The. . .  

DELTA AIRLINES  
RELOCATION 

 

As everyone has probably heard, the Del-
ta Airlines relocation from Terminal 5 to 
Terminals 2 and 3 is unprecedented in 
airline history.  Not only will Delta Airlines 
be affected, but the move will impact ap-
proximately 29 smaller air carriers and 
over 100 ground support services.  All 
companies who will be impacted need to 
be proactive in their move.   
 
 Note the move is planned for May 

12th-17th.   
 Know where your staff will be located 
 Identify what access will be neces-

sary. 
 Be advised that the Security Creden-

tial Section will need to have an up-
dated Enrollment packet for any new 
terminal access necessary. Get the 
paper work in promptly.   

 Special access may not be granted in 
certain circumstances.  Ultimately, it 
is at the discretion of the Vulnerability 
Assessment and  Analysis Unit 
(VAAU) of the Airport Police. 

 Be aware that the project manage-
ment is conducted by Chrysalis Avia-
tion Solutions. 

 
We are requiring that the Authorized 
Signers have Enrollment Packets submit-
ted to you’re the company’s contract ad-
ministrator by April 14th.  
 
Companies that fail to submit all of their 
documentation by April 14th run the risk 
of not having access in a suitable amount 
of time.  
 
We can’t stress enough the urgency in  
companies and authorized signers in 
communicating with each other.   
 
Thank you for your cooperation!   

EDGE4VETS 
 

The Los Angeles World Airport 
(LAWA) Executive Committee has ap-
proved a plan to bring the Edge4Vets 
jobs prep program to LAX! The pro-
gram will prepare veterans to apply 
for an airport job that may lead to a 
full-time civil service career.   
 
In partnership with Los Angeles World 
Airports, Edge4Vets will offer a FREE 
workshop on April 20th to CONNECT 
Southern California veterans to job 
and career opportunities at our avia-
tion partner companies. 
 
At the Connect Workshop, HR Reps 
from our airport partner companies 
will show veterans how to match 
their SKILLS and INTERESTS to job and 
career openings at airport companies, 
including LAWA, airline carriers, air-
port service companies (in security, 
retail, concessions) and more. 
 
Also, the veterans will be contacted 
personally to show them how they 
can prepare for the workshop by 
learning how to translate their mili-
tary skills into tools for civilian suc-
cess – for an “edge” with airport em-
ployers who attend the workshop 
looking to hire talented veterans.  
 
WHEN: APRIL 20, 9:30AM TO 3:00PM  
WHERE: HYATT REGENCY,  
6225 W. CENTURY BLVD, LA 90045 
 
Registration: hiringpro-
grams@lawa.org. 
For further information, click link: 
http://www.lawa.org/uploadedFiles/
news/edge4vets_LAX.pdf  
 
Also check: edge4vets.org. 

LAX Security Badge Office 

7333 World Way West 

Los Angeles, CA 90045 
 

Hours of Operation  

Monday—Thursday...7:00 a.m.—6:00 p.m. 

1st Friday……………………......CLOSED 

2nd Friday………….7:00 a.m.—6:00 p.m. 

Saturday & Sunday…….CLOSED 
 

Fingerprinting Schedule 

Monday  -  Friday 

To schedule a fingerprint appointment, please 

visit our website at:  sbo.lawa.org 

 

Badging Schedule 

Monday  -  Friday 

To schedule a badging appointment, please 

visit our  website at:  sbo.lawa.org 
 

Certified Trainer Class 

Class held every Wednesday at 8:00 a.m. 

For reservations please contact your Security 

Badge Office Coordinator 
 

New Authorized Signer Class 

Class held every Wednesday at 10:00 a.m. 

For reservations please contact your Security 

Badge Office Coordinator 
 

Authorized Signer Refresher Course 

Classes held every Tuesday at 11:00 a.m.,  and 

on the last Tuesday of the month at 10:30 a.m. 

To schedule a reservation, please email: 

sbotraining@lawa.org 
 

Driver’s Test 

Mon, Tues, Thurs & Friday at 8:00 a.m. 

Wednesday at 2:00 p.m. 

To schedule a driver’s test appointment, please 

visit our website at:  sbo.lawa.org 
 

To Reach Us 
Telephone:    (424) 646-5500 

Email:  BadgeOffice@lawa.org 
 

BADGE APPLICATIONS 
 

The Badge Office currently uses badge 
applications dated 9/2015 and 2/2017, 
Starting 6/5/2017, the Badge Office will 
only accept badge applications dated  
2/2017. (The date can be found on the 
bottom, right hand corner of the appli-
cation). All other badge applications will 
no longer be accepted.  
 
The  2/2017 badge application can be 
found on the Badge Office’s website.  
Please make copies with a color printer 
as black and white copies will not be 
accepted.  


